
Dear Supporting Churches, 	 October 2015

In September we took our son Joseph to the States to begin Bible College at Pensacola Christian College. He will be pursu-

ing a Bible and Business degree. He will also be part of the dual enrollment program offered at PCC. We will be going in 

May for his high school graduation. 

Upon returning to Honduras our Christian school had already begun the new 

school year. Our staff did a very good job beginning the year without us. We 

have 121 students this year. James Lejeune and Ericka Wright have joined our 

staff as well as another Honduran teacher, Julio Avila. Soon after arriving back 

in Honduras the New Life Baptist Seminary began the fall semester with 11 

students (2 new men). Bro. James Lejeune also joined our seminary staff this 

year. What a blessing he has been! It has freed me up more as I’m not as in-

volved in the seminary as I was the year before. I can finally be more involved 

in administration.

The church in Sabanagrande is doing very well. We have had quite a few vistors. We had about 

40 visitors for Friend Day alone. The church in La Paz is moving forward, at least in atten-

dance. Lots of kids are coming which really gets us excited. We hope to find a pastor for this 

work within the next year or so. 

Please continue to pray for the New Life Baptist Church in Honduras. Thank 

you for holding the ropes.

For the Cause, 
Samuel, Julie, Joseph, Celina & Brooklyn 
Hodges

Our family at Pensacola Christian College

Joseph made the  
Wednesday night orchestra

The Seminary students at work!

Here is Joseph’s information if 
you would like to contact him:
PCC Box 2402
250 Brent Lane
Pensacola, FL 32503
Tel 302-513-3931


